
 

 
 

WOOLCRAFT 2025 
 

INFORMATION  FOR EXHIBITORS 
 

 

Thank you for entering the Woolcraft Competition, part of the 2025 Australian Sheep and Wool Show to be held at the Prince of 
Wales Showgrounds in Bendigo. The Show will be open on Friday 18th and Saturday 19th July from 9am until 5pm, then on Sunday 
20th July from 9am until 4pm.  
 
Delivery of Exhibits – no late exhibits accepted 
All exhibitors must complete all details required on the Exhibit Tracking Form, then include this together with your fibre/yarn 
samples, when posting or delivering your exhibit(s). 
 
By Post – Exhibits should be mailed to arrive by end of Friday 4th July 2025 
Address:  CEO, ASBA SHEEPHOUSE 

Unit 1/6 Merino Court,  
East Bendigo VIC 3550 

 
By Hand –  
Hand delivered exhibits will be accepted on Monday 14th July between 2pm - 4pm or on Tuesday 15th July between 9am - 12 
noon. Exhibits should be taken directly to the Woolcraft (in Arts & Crafts pavilion), Prince of Wales Showgrounds, Holmes Rd, 
Bendigo. 
 
Woolcraft Competition and Exhibition 
The Woolcraft Results Catalogue is available from the Woolcraft section during the Show. Results will be posted on Australian-
Woolcraft.com, Ravelry.com & Sheepshow.com 
Prizes will be posted with successful entries; however, cash prizes will be forwarded directly into bank accounts after the Show. 
 
Admission charges 
Admission tickets can be purchased online at sheepshow.com  
 

1 Day Pass Adult $26 

Concession (Aged & Disability Pensioners, Student 14 years & over) $17 

Family (2 + 2 Students) $67 

Children under 15 yrs   free 

Car parking on the ground $11 

3 Day Pass Adult $67 

Family (2 + 2 Students)  $170 

Concession (Aged & Disability Pensioners, Student 14 years & over) $40 

Car parking on ground $33 

Tour groups of 20 or more (book prior to Show to arrange group passes) $15 per head per day 

 
Visitors travelling to Bendigo by rail can take advantage of a commuter bus operating, on a regular basis, between the railway 
station and the Prince of Wales Showgrounds. 
 
Return of Exhibits 
Collection in person – Exhibits can be collected from the Woolcraft Competition shed between 6pm - 7pm on Sunday 20th July or 
between 9am - 12 noon on Monday 21st July. 
 
Return by post – Exhibits will be returned via registered post. Thank you all for your entries and support. Together we have made 
the Australian Sheep and Wool Show the greatest and largest of its kind in the world … let us keep up the good work. 
 
General Enquiries:   
Terry Morris morris.terry.a@gmail.com  OR  mobile  0412 110 154 
Marlene Leckie marleahdesign@gmail.com OR  phone  03 5427 0202 
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